
 

 

 

 

 

 

Motorized Carts and Americans with Disabilities 
 

The OHSAA has adopted guidelines for assistance for spectators who are ADA disabled. 

 

In short, if a spectator needs motorized assistance to view the tournament, they must 

contact the site manager at least 48 hours in advance of the tournament.  The manager 

will make an attempt to line up a cart driver for the individual.  Due to limited number of 

individual drivers that may be available, requests will be processed on a “first come, first 

served” basis.  If a driver can not be secured, tournament management will provide 

transportation to a viewing spot for the individual.  Periodically, a marshal will move the 

individual to another viewing location.  

 

Those requesting a motorized cart must provide official documentation supporting the 

indicated disability.  (Such as a handicapped placard) 

 

Tournament management will not be expected to provide a cart driver if they have not 

received advance notification of the spectator’s need. 

 

If a driver is provided, the cost of the use of the cart is up to the individual course and 

will be paid for by the spectator. 

 

Under no circumstances will a spectator be provided a cart for personal use. 


